
Dear Resource Families,
While we are not celebrating Caregiver Appreciation Month in the same way that we have in the
past, we are forever grateful, more than ever, for all that you do for the youth of Yolo County. 
Opening your homes in this unprecedented time to care for and heal our most vulnerable children
and provide them with shelter and love during a time when they need it most, is not a task for the
faint of heart. We recognize that we continue to ask the unaskable from you and see you step up
each time to provide the comfort and care that our youth need.  We hope that you are all staying
safe and healthy during this time and know that we are carrying you in our hearts each day,
honoring your compassion a willingness to keep children safe every day.
 

A huge thank you to our real life super heroes of Yolo County, our Caregivers!

You Are
Appreciated

We want to thank you for all you have done and your ongoing dedication to
the youth and families of Yolo County.  We would not be able to do our jobs

without you!

Forever adapting to change

Overcoming every day challenges 

Standing up for children’s rights

Teaching and supporting the youth

Encouraging the youth with your words 

Removing all barriers 

Investing in the future of the youth 

Networking to provide resources for the youth

- Alicia Wasklewicz
Giving and providing without any hesitation.

" You Might Be Temporary In Their Lives. They Might Be
Temporary in Yours.  But There Is Nothing Temporary About  The

LOVE  Or the Lesson."
- Tonia Christle

From the Resource

Family Approval Team, 
M e g h a n  M o r r i s

A l i c i a  W a s k l e w i c z

M a r i a h  L o p e z

Z o u a  L o r

C o r t e s i a  M i t c h e l l

W i n d y  A c o s t a


